CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

The regular meeting of the City of Fruitland Park Commission scheduled for Thursday,
October 25, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the commission chambers of city hall, 506 West
Berckman Street, Fruitland Park, Florida 34731 is cancelled.

The next regular meeting will be held on Thursday, November 8, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. and is
open to the public.

Anyone requiring special accommodations at this meeting because of disability or
physical impairment should contact the city clerk’s office at city hall (352) 360-6727 at
least three (3) business days prior to the hearing. (Florida Statutes 286.26)

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the City of Fruitland Park with respect
to any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, he or she will need a record of the
proceedings, and ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record
includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. The city does
not provide verbatim records. (Florida Statutes 286.0105)

Esther Coulson, City Clerk



